NHP: Notice on changing the venue of Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2015
On 08/06/2015, NHP Production Import-Export Joint Stock Company announced notice on changing the venue of Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2015 as follows:
Reason: Create favorable conditions for shareholders to participate in Annual General Meeting of Shareholders

New venue: 4th floor, GELEXIMCO Building, No. 36, Hoang Cau Street, O Cho Dua Ward, Dong Da District, Hanoi City.

